
 

 
Dear Families of 8th Grade Students, 
 
Chaperones are welcome to attend the 8th grade Gradventure field trip.  In order to attend, chaperones will have 
to complete an online volunteer application on Pasco County School’s website at 
http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/comm/volunteer/.  
 
All chaperones will be asked to pay the full price $137.  This will include a t-shirt, admission to the park, meal 
voucher, and a chaperone wrist band that will grant access to chaperone lounges and “Express” ride access.   
 
If you choose to chaperone the field trip you will need to provide your own transportation and your child will be 
required to ride the bus to and from Gradventure. Please fill out the online volunteer form, pay $137 by 
February 25th, and return the bottom portion of this letter with your student’s payment form. 
 
We will be unable to refund the $137 if, for any reason, you will be unable to attend the Gradventure field trip 
after paying for the ticket.  If you have any questions about chaperoning please contact Mrs. Altman, Assistant 
Principal 813-794-6500. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrea Altman, Assistant Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Chaperone Name:   ___________________________________  Student’s Name 

___________________________ 

____ I would like to attend the 8th Grade Gradventure Field Trip as a chaperone (admission, food, 

transportation, and t-shirt is included) 

Please circle T-Shirt Size:       S           M              L              XL      2XL         3XL 

 

Total Amount Enclosed (Cash or Check only):     $    ____________                                                     

Paid Online –please provide confirmation number and/or copy of receipt:__________ 

Make all checks payable to RBSMS, and it must include student name, student number, a current 

address and phone number on check.  You can also pay online at www. pasco.k12.fl.us/acorn 

(Please bring your receipt from school pay with this form.)  The field trip must be PAID IN FULL by 

February 25 - No late payments for the field trip will be accepted after this date. 


